
Check-In From Denny 
December 6, 1977 

Dear Wayne, 

Well, I guess it's time for my annual check-in with you 
guys in the Mid-Atlantic. Needless to say, play here has 
slowed considerably with over 48" of snow on the 
ground already. It looks as though this will be a more 
"normal" year at least compared to the snowless winter 
of ' 7 6 - 7 7 . It was bleak here to say the least. 

Summer was good to us however. We had good rains 
that were well-timed, and the course came of age. Play 
was up 65% over last year, and next summer is looking 
up with reservations already. It will be a busy place again. 

We are in a new house we built this summer. It is about 
10 miles out of town on a mountainside covered with 
aspen and oak, and our closest neighbors are a herd of 
deer, a family of 3 bears, a pack of coyotes and a horny 
bull elk! It sure beats 37 kids on minibikes! 

I'm enclosing a little release that I thought you might 
be interested in. It is self-explanatory, but thought the 
guys might be interested. Besides—my name is in it! Ha! 

We are looking forward to San Antonio in February. 
Should be a nice drive down and it will be fun to see green 
grass—or any grass at all—(at least the kind you mow). 

Hope to see everyone there— 
Best wishes for a good holiday to all the M.A. 

members. 

P.S. Tell Sam Kessel if he has trouble finding meeting 
places, we'll host the fall outing here! 

DENNY'S RELEASE: 
This summer saw the formation of the Colorado 

Western Slope TurfGrass Association. This is the first 
organized group of its type in the Colorado Rockies and 
was established primarily due to the "out of the 
ordinary" problems and general growing conditions 
experienced in establishing and maintaining ornamental, 
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Distributor for 
West Virginia • Virginia 

Maryland • Delaware 
Buckner Sprinkler Equipment 

John-Manville Irrigation Pipe Fittings 
For design, modification or 
specialty assistance contact 

Richard C. Hill, Sr. 
(703) 635-3630 or 635-7155 

IRRIGATION 
CORP 

P. O. UOX 191 , S T A T E R O A D 61 3 
FRONT ROYAL, VIRGINIA 2Z630 

Helping the superintendent 
through turf research ... 

• Controlled Release Fertilizers 
• Fertilizer Pesticide Combinations 
• Fungicides Herbicides - Insecticides 
• Soil Testing Weed (Disease Identification) 

SCOTTS • LELY 
GANDY SPREADERS 
Finest quality turfgrass seed 
Fairways • Greens • Tees • Roughs 
Scotts Windsor and Victa blends 

TOM COMALLI 
Technical Representative 
711 Hyde Park Drive 

Glen Burnie, Md. 21061 
Telephone: 301/969-4216 


